
From:
To: Laurie Mitchell (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA); Peter Cooper (VPA)
Cc: mitchel@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au; susan Faye Helmore
Subject: Quarry to be established in NW Beveridge
Date: Saturday, 11 December 2021 10:40:11 AM

Dear Sirs 
AS a Resident of Mitchell shire and also of Beveridge

I object to the Proposed Quarry to be established in NW Beveridge as it will cause
congestion and Damage to  Roads specially Lithgow AV .It will also  cause
additional Heavy traffic on all roads in the Area will be an unsightly addition to the
Ambience of the area because of dust ,Noise and vibrations and will affect the
health well being and quality of life to residents in the area  
Sincerely
Maj Richard Hermon
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